
  

 
  

 
 

 

Literacy 
In Literacy, we read the story HandaÕs Surprise and used the structure of the 
story to plan and write our own stories. The children had some very 
imaginative ideas and I have really enjoyed reading everyoneÕs adventures. 
 

 
 
 

 

 

News from the Hollinswood Hub: 11th April 2025   

 

 
 
 

 

Hello everyone and welcome to our last newsletter for this term. 
And what a term itÕs been!  
It has been lovely to see the children so happy in school; working hard and 
enjoying the sunny weather. We are, as always, so very proud of them all. 



  

 

  

 

 

 

Spanish 
 

 

 
 

In Spanish, we have been learning about how the festival of la pascua is 
celebrated in Spain. We also made some traditional Easter pasteles. 

 

  
 

 
 

 

Music 

We had a special treat this week when the In Harmony team came in to school to 
perform during a fantastic musical assembly. Following the assembly, the children in 
years 5 & 6 got the chance to join their link class for a workshop session where they 
learnt how to tell stories through music. They all performed amazingly well. 
 
 

 
 
 



  

Also this week, Jake E, Jake J-G and George have been enjoying their D&T 
lessons in their classes and have finished their super moving carousels. 

       

 

It has been a fantastic term here at the hub and we canÕt wait to see how much 
more everyone can achieve next term. We hope you all have a wonderful and 
restful Easter break. We look forward to welcoming the children back on 
Monday 28th April. 
 

 

 

 


